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AUG 181982
Docket No.: 30-04639 License No.: 20-04490-01

Center for Blood Research
ATTN: Douglas Surgenor

Director
800 Huntington Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts 02115

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 30-04639

This refers to your letter dated July 12, 1982, in response to our letter
dated June 11, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

From a July 20, 1982 telephone conversation between Dr. L. F. Friedman of this
office and Dr. F. J. Lionetti of your staff we understand that Dr. Lionetti
will institute procedures to assure that survey instruments are calibrated on
schedule and that wipe tests of incoming packages will be performed. If this is
not in accordance with your. understanding, please contact this office.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman-

g) Thomas T. Martin, Director
Tg Division of Engineering and Technical'

Programs'

I
cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety'Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2)
Dr. F. Lionetti, Senior Investigator and Radiation Safety Officer

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

/ h/
kI:DETP lRI:DETP
Johansen/ntm Kin em

0FFICIAL RECORD COPY

s-

8208230269 820818
-

'

,

NMS LIC30 ' fg 3 720-04490-01 PDR
.


